
September 5, 1997 

Al Alm, Assistant Secretary 
Office of Environmental Management 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Ave. S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20585 

John Wagoner, Manager 
U.S. Department of Energy, Richland Operations 
P.O. Box 550 (A7-50) 
Richland, WA 99352 

Subject: PHMC Lessons Learned 

Dear Messrs. Alm and Wagoner: 

The Board requests that U.S. DOE fully consider the Dollars and Sense Committee’s PHMC "lessons 
learned" topics prepared for, and presented to, Assistant Secretary Al Alm as part of the Board’s input to 
U.S. DOE for: 

a. the evaluation of the PHMC contractors’ first year performance; and,  
b. adoption of new performance measures for 1998.  

We look forward to your response and to periodic progress updates on this matter.  

Very truly yours, 

Merilyn B. Reeves, Chair 
Hanford Advisory Board 

Attachment 1: Summary of Videoconfernce with Al Alm, DOE Assistant Secretary 
Attachement 2: August 22, 1997 Conference Call with Hanford Advisory Board’s Dollars and Sense 
Committee 

cc: Tom Fitzsimmons, Washington Department of Ecology 
Chuck Clarke, Environmental Protection Agency  
Alice Murphy, Designated Federal Official 
The Oregon and Washington Congressional Delegations 
Randy Smith, Environmental Protection Agency 
Dan Silver, Washington Department of Ecology
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For questions or comments, please send email to Hanford_Advisory_Board@rl.gov  
URL: http://www.hanford.gov/boards/hab/letters/97-022.htm  
Last Updated: 02/19/1999 11:03:25 
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